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Prop 65

The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, Prop 65 was designed
to assist California residents to make informed decisions about the products they
purchase and the impact on their health. Warnings are based on a list of chemicals
published by the State of California which may pose an increased risk of cancer
and/or reproductive harm if minimum exposure levels, also known as Safe Harbor
levels, are exceeded.

Product Warning Labeling

As a general policy OCP does not mark products with Prop 65 warnings. OCP’s
cable assembly and wire harness products are either customer specific designs
contract manufactured or standard assemblies that are subsequently integrated into
our customers products. OCP cable assembly and wire harness products are
typically a part of a system or device with many components. If requested we can
offer customers Prop 65 testing services through outsourced laboratory testing. Or,
as an option, customers can request marking for the cable assembly or wire harness
that OCP contract manufactures for them. Please contact your OCP sales
representative to be quoted on these value-add services. OCP has been
manufacturing Lead Free, RoHS and REACH compliant for many years. While
different standards these very comprehensive and have a great deal of crossover to
those covered in Prop 65..

More information

For more information about Prop 65, please visit the State of California’s website
at http://oehha.ca.gov/prop65/background/p65plain.htmi.

OCP Group, Inc
7130 Engineer Road
San Diego, California 92111 USA
USA Phone (800) 903-7816 International (858) 279-7400 Fax (858) 467-9500



